
From: Handley, Chris S.
To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: C & H Hog Farms, Permit 5264-W
Date: Thursday, April 06, 2017 4:22:56 PM

I whole heartedly oppose the granting of a permit for the C&H Hog farm for continued land application. 
ADEQ is charged with protecting state environmental resources.  I can't think of a natural resource more
deserving of protection.

Chris Handley
Little Rock
President of the Arkansas Canoe Club

Terracon provides environmental, facilities, geotechnical, and materials consulting engineering services
delivered with responsiveness, resourcefulness, and reliability.
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From: Handley, Chris S.
To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: Automatic reply: AutoReply
Date: Thursday, April 06, 2017 4:23:07 PM

I will be out of the office for a Division Meeting until Friday 4/7/17.  I will be periocially checking email
and voicemail during that time.

Thanks,
Chris

Terracon provides environmental, facilities, geotechnical, and materials consulting engineering services
delivered with responsiveness, resourcefulness, and reliability.
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